
SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR September 7, 2010        Cape Elizabeth, Maine 
 

 
A Special Meeting of the Cape Elizabeth School Board was held on Monday, September 7, 2010 
at 7:00 p.m. in the High School Library.  

 
 

SPECIAL MEETING   
Minutes 

 
Roll call/attendance to open Special Meeting. 

 
 

New Business 
 

1. Consideration to discuss the Federal Education Jobs Bill.  The Superintendent 
reviewed ARRA Funds distribution with the Board. He then reviewed the Federal 
Education Jobs Bill funding. He and Pauline Aportria answered questions. Dominic 
DePatsy spoke about the one and a half paraprofessionals (ed techs). Also discussed 
on Mort Soule’s Latin II & III proposal. Decision was made not to include in the 
FEJB funding.  

-Ms. Ray made a motion to accept the FJB Funding proposal for FY11 and FY12  
($583,260) subject to changing circumstances, with adjustments to another area 
requiring approval by the Board. Ms. Winker seconded. (Approved 6-0) 

 
 

2. Consideration to discuss the collection and reporting of students’ social 
security numbers. The Superintendent reviewed the new law requiring that schools 
request student social security numbers with the Board. 

-Ms. Ray made a motion to remove all current student social security numbers from 
district systems and proposed including a note from the School Board to discourage 
parents from providing student social security numbers as the state is requesting. Ms. 
Winker seconded. (Approved 6-0) 
 

Adjournment 

Motion: Ms. Ray Second: Ms. Winker Vote: 5-0; Hillman & 
Townsend absent 

Time: 7:55 p.m. 

 
 

X Christie X Hillman X Millett X Ray  Townsend X Williams-Hewitt X Winker 


